
Glen Anderson 
 

Dear Mr. Grice,

I'm glad Washington State passed the Climate Commitment Act (CCA).

IN ORDER TO BE REALLY MEANINGFUL, LAWS MUST HAVE VERY, VERY STRONG
REGULATIONS AND POLICIES to implement legislative intent and serve the general public!!!!!

I'm a 73-year-old lifelong Washingtonian. I have been volunteering to help the environment, the
climate, and sensible energy policies for many years.

I implore you to take the cap very seriously and prevent loopholes that would allow weakening or
evading the cap.

Design program details that -- INSTEAD OF PERFUNCTORY "GOING THROUGH THE
MOTIONS" -- WILL ACTUALLY PRODUCE SIGNIFICANT, MEASURABLE,
ENFORCEABLE IMPROVEMENTS IN AIR QUALITY AND HEALTH OUTCOMES!!!

Protect minority communities that have been suffering systemic disparities.

INVOLVE LOCAL COMMUNITY MEMBERS in meaningful ways, not tokenism or
window-dressing.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Sincerely,
Glen Anderson


